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COMMUNITY DIRECTOR
UPDATE

July 1, 2024

COMMUNITY NEWS

Join us every third Wednesday from 9:00AM to 10:00AM for Coffee & Conversation at the Kala Clubhouse! Don't
miss out on the opportunity to connect over a cup of joe!

COMMUNITY UPDATES

Pet Rules for Quail Hollow Family Housing:

-Limit to 2 Pets per Household - All dogs must be on a leash when being walked, even if you are by your house.
-Non-Military must pay a non-refundable Pet Fee of $300.00 per pet. Military must pay a $250.00 Pet Deposit
that is refundable at the time of move out upon no damage to the home.

- Please make sure dogs are not barking nonstop throughout the day or night. Please consider your neighbors!
- We need a picture of each pet and rabies vaccination records as well.

« Hunt Military Communities does have breed restrictions for Dogs. Residents cannot have restricted breeds or
dogs mixed with restricted breeds. The restricted breeds are; Pit Bull(American Staffordshire Bull Terrier/English
Staffordshire Terrier), Rottweiler, Presa Canarios, Doberman Pinscher, Chow Chow, Akitas, Mastiff, Great Danes,
Alaskan Malamutes, & Wolf Hybrids.

UPCOMING COMMUNITY EVENT

Event: Ice Cream Sundae Party

Date: 7/5/24
Location: Kala Community Center

Join us from 2:00pm to 4:00pm! Come cool off with a homemade ice
cream sundae with various toppings of choice. Fun time to meet and
greet your neighbors!

Leasing Office Contact Information

COMMUNITY
325-313-0200 TRASH SCHEDULE
& quailhollowleasing@huntcompanies.com
www.dyessfamilyhousing.com Aviator - Mondays & Thursdays
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MAINTENANCE TIPS

1. Dispose of Trash Properly: Dispose of trash and recycling in designated
areas to maintain cleanliness and prevent pest problemes.

2. Secure Windows and Doors: Make sure windows and doors are properly
sealed and locked to improve energy efficiency and security.

3. Watch for Pests: Keep an eye out for signs of pests in your unit and report
any sightings to maintenance.

4. Report Leaks Promptly: If you notice any leaks or plumbing issues, report
them immediately to prevent water damage.

5. Change HVAC Filters: Remember to change your HVAC filters regularly for
optimal performance and air quality.

RESIDENT REMINDERS

Summertime is a wonderful opportunity to spend time with family, friends, and
family pets. As each one is considered a valued community member, we would
like to kindly remind residents of the Quail Hollow pet addendum. As a friendly
reminder all dogs being exercised outdoors must be on a leash and accompanied
by the owner or a member of the family old enough to control the pet.

EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT

Introducing our Leasing Specialist - Laura Whetzel! Laura and her husband both
served in the Air Force and recently returned back to the Abilene area. Laura
enjoys cooking and comedy. Laura is excited to work at Quail Hollow to support
the Air Force mission while serving the families that reside at Quail Hollow.

UPCOMING LOCAL EVENT

Event: "Once Upon a Story Time"
Date: 7/19/24

Location: 4:00pm Mall of Abilene South Branch Children's Area 325-698-7565

Join your South Branch Library for the next Once Upon a Storytime series where we welcome in a different fairytale
princess at each program to lead a great storytime full of reading, songs, learning royal gestures, and. At this session,
we'll have a new princess coming in as we’ll have a special appearance by The Princess in Black from the series of popular
books written by Shannon Hale and illustrated by this year’s CALF Honoree LeUyen Pham. Come dressed up as your
favorite princess or superhero and enjoy an afternoon of stories, songs, games, and crafts. A photo opportunity and meet

and greet will follow this family-friendly event too. Don’t miss out! Db
dCebDoo

If you have already contacted our local Management and Housing office team and are not satisfied with the
outcome, or if you have words of praise to share, we encourage you to reach out to our senior management.

Community Director Director of Operations
Sandy Nichols Adrianne Rainey
&) sandy.nichols@huntcompanies.com &) adrianne.rainey@huntcompanies.com
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https://www.facebook.com/QuailHollowFamilyHousing
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